
Patricia M O’Keefe 
PO Box 145 

Seabrook, NH 03874 
 

 
March 18, 2021 

 

Johnathan Pinette 

Chair WHS Budget Advisory Committee 

SAU 21 

2 Alumni Dr. 

Hampton, NH 03842 

 

Dear Chairman Pinette, 

I am formally submitting my resignation from the Winnacunnet Budget Advisory 
Committee due to the conflict of my new position as a member of the Winnacunnet 
School Board. I enjoyed my time and learned quite a bit while serving on the advisory 
board and wish the board all the best in the coming year. 

 

Respectfully, 

Patricia O’Keefe 


